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DoPchoice Adds Even Softness to Cameo® F-Series Fresnels
Snapbags® & Snapgrids® Modify Spots for Optimum Streaming
April 12, 2021—To accommodate today’s preponderance of video streaming, DoPchoice now offers the patented Snapbag® softbox and Snapgrid® 20/30/40/50-degree grids to pleasingly soften and direct the output of the industry’s respected Cameo® F-Series Fresnels. https://www.dopchoice.com/product/sbsahf/
“As video streaming becomes more and more important, so does the need for softer, more even lighting,” explains Daniel Wrase, Product Manager Cameo. “Fortunately, anyone with a Cameo F-Series Fresnel spotlight doesn’t need to buy a new spotlight. Now, without needing any tools, a spot can easily transform into a soft light using the practical, foldable Snapbag softbox.”
The Snapbag SBSAHF is made to mount exclusively to Cameo F1, F2, and F4 Series. It comes packed flat in its own pouch and snaps up instantly in a one-piece rectangular accessory. Weighing just 1.3 kg / 2.87 pounds, it attaches in seconds directly to Cameo Fresnels with hook and loop straps that fit around the barn doors. Snapbags even out the illumination thanks to the internal reflective fabric, then soften it in 2 ways: via an internal quarter grid baffle suspended within the interior; plus a removable half grid diffusion panel which hook-and-loops to the front of the Snapbag. To direct the light, the user can choose a 20-, 30-, 40-, or 50-degree Snapgrid that affixes around the Snapbag front in seconds.
“We appreciate that DoPchoice pays particular attention to quality and robust durability for the design and craftsmanship of the Snapbag,” adds Daniel Wrase. “Cameo has found the ideal partner for this high-quality product.”
Manufactured by DoPchoice and TRP International, accessories for the Cameo F-Series are currently available through Adam Hall Group https://www.cameolight.com/fseries. For more information visit www.dopchoice.com 
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